
High  Representative  visits
Great Britain
The High Representative, Wolfgang Petritsch, met yesterday in
London with Robin Cook, the UK Foreign Secretary, and Clare
Short, Secretary of State for the Department for International
Development,  for  talks  on  the  situation  in  Bosnia  and
Herzegovina. He received strong support for the work of his
Office, as well as assurances of continued support in the
future.

Today, the High Representative delivered a speech at Chatham
House, the influential international affairs society.
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